IPLSC (YEAR 6) STATEMENT OF PROVISIONAL RESULTS

Greetings from St. Mary’s Catholic High
School Dubai. Year 6 students who have
appeared for the June 2018 exam session
can collect their Statement of Provisional
Results from the office on the 27t of
August from 8 am onwards until 12 noon.

Kindly note that the statement will only
be handed over to a parent.

Thank you




